Communication : C 38
Committee of the Whole (2)
May 12, 2021

Agenda ltem # 4

-----Original Message-----

From: Dann

Sent: Saturday, May 08, 2021 10:08 PM

To: DeFrancesca, Rosanna <Rosanna.DeFrancesca@vaughan.ca>; Bevilacqua, Maurizio
<Maurizio.Bevilacqua@vaughan.ca>; Ferri, Mario <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>; Rosati, Gino
<Gino.Rosati@vaughan.ca>; Jackson, Linda <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Iafrate, Marilyn
<Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; Carella, Tony <Tony.Carella@vaughan.ca>; Racco, Sandra
<Sandra.Racco@vaughan.ca>; Shefman, Alan <Alan.Shefman@vaughan.ca>; DevelopmentPlanning@vaughan.ca
Cc: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Antoine, Mark <Mark. Antoine(@vaughan.ca>; Peverini, Mauro
<MAURO.PEVERINI@vaughan.ca>; info@westondownsra.ca

Subject: [External] Weston Downs poor planning

Dear Mr. Mayor Bevilacqua and Councillors,

I have been living in Weston Downs for the last 21 years.

We decided to invest in a home in this area for various reasons.

Safety being the most important. With the arrival of more than 135 units only 500 metres away from my home I no
longer feel safe for my family due to the increased traffic that this project will create.

The other reason I decided to live here was for the low density designation keeping my property value high.
I do not want this Condo to change the character of my community and reduce my home value.

Why are you supporting medium density living in a low density designated neighbourhood?

Why is the developer receiving concessions on density, height and setbacks?

I respectfully ask that you Reject this poor planning!

Thank you for your continued service to our great City of Vaughan.

Please make the right choice and say no to this project and keep Weston Downs in its original and beautiful state
with NO condos being built.

Best regards,
Thanks,
Danny Becevello

Sent from my iPhone



